
August 1, 2024 
 

 

MSU Student Food Bank is currently going through a system upgrade.  While the normal 
process/links may not work at this time, they want you to know that the food bank is still 
operating! 
 
 As they work towards upgrading to a new and improved system, a temporary online sign-
up process has been implemented a to ensure continued support for students. 
  
What to know:  

• Temporary Online Sign-Up: Students can easily register and place their orders 
using the following link: Order Link. 

• No Confirmation Email: Students will not receive a confirmation email after 
placing their order at this time. 

• Arrival Time: We kindly ask students to arrive during the hour they selected for 
pick-up. 

• Order Cut-off Time: For orders placed after 10:45 am for same-day pick-up, 
students will need to fill out a paper form upon arrival. 

• Patience During Transition: We appreciate everyone's patience and 
understanding as we transition to this new system. 

• Set More: We are no longer using the Set More system to schedule pickups. 
  
If students have any questions or need assistance, they are welcome to reach out to us 
at foodbank@msu.edu. We are here to help and ensure everyone receives the support they 
need. 
 

https://msu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2hqylfGapMHfnU2
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